
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   
  

  
  

 
 

 
 

  
 

  
  

  
 

  
 
 
 

  
 

     
   

 
 

 
 

 
 

Chancellor’s Office 
1102 Q Street, Sacramento, CA 95811 | 916.445.8752 | www.cccco.edu 

EXECUTIVE OFFICE  

June 5, 2020  

Dear California Community College Family, 

With the goal of improving outcomes for all of our students, over the past three years 
we have been committed to implementing the Vision for Success reforms with equity 
at the core of our work. Over the past three months, this system has mobilized to help 
2.1 million students in the middle of a global pandemic. With equity at the forefront of 
decision-making, 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   
  

 
  

  

  
  

 
  

 
 

 
 

   
  

  

  
   

  

 
 

 

 
 
 

  

EXECUTIVE OFFICE 

Deans, workforce education practitioners, local communities and key stakeholders 
such as the Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST). 

2. Campus leaders must host open dialogue and address campus climate. The 
murder of George Floyd, ongoing violence projected in the news, increased 
unemployment, poverty and inequality impact every single community. Now more 
than ever, our students, faculty, staff and administrators need to feel a sense of 





 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
  

 
   

   
 

 
 

     
 

 
 

 
 

  
  

  
 

  
  

  
   

  
  

  
  

   
  

  

EXECUTIVE OFFICE 

mobilize to implement all tier 1 recommendations in the next 6 to 12 months and to 
act with urgency to implement tier 2 recommendations. 

6. Join and engage in the Vision Resource Center “Community Colleges for 
Change.” As an educational community, we all need to continue to invest time to 
learn. The Chancellor’s Office has created a virtual community in the Vision 
Resource Center where content, dialogue and modules will be uploaded. Visit 
visionresourcecenter.cccco.edu. After logging in, under the “Connect” menu, visit 
“All Communities” and look for “Community Colleges for Change”. Select the 
community and then click “Join Community” to access the content. This site is open 
to our entire system. 

This call to action does not end here. Our work has just begun. Similar to the Guided 
Pathways work you have been engaged in, it will take all of us to host honest 
conversations, call out structural barriers, present solutions and continually measure 
our progress to hold ourselves accountable for making progress. We invite you to 
continue to learn with us. Several of you have already emailed us to get access to the 
webinar recording and resources mentioned by several of the “Call to Action” webinar 
speakers. Below is a list of those materials. 

• June 3, 2020 “Call to Action” Webinar recording: 
https://cccconfer.zoom.us/rec/share/ovNrIr_iyGVJbdLAykXQdaUgOq7seaa8gy 
Mc-6VeyBz9P_Ku-NHJIQb3iV8uZ3Xt?startTime=1591200002000 

• Diversity Equity and Inclusion Legislative Report and Integration Plan: 
https://www.cccco.edu/-/media/CCCCO-
Website/Reports/CCCCO_DEI_Report.pdf?la=en&hash=69E11E4DAB1DEBA318 
1E053BEE89E7BC3A709BEE 

• Webinar series by A2MEND. Join this Saturday June 6th at 11 a.m. 
https://twitter.com/A2MEND2006/status/1268630853002747904 
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